Memorandum

Date: September 9, 2016

To: Rosa A. Rios, City Secretary

Subject:  Cancelation of Sept. 13 budget workshop

Al City of Dallas

The Dallas City Council completed discussion and straw votes regarding proposed budget
amendments earlier this week. Therefore, as I stated during Wednesday’s Council briefing, I wish
to cancel the budget workshop scheduled for September 13, 2016, at 9 a.m.

Best Regards,

e,

Michae awlings
Mayor

c: Henorable members of the City Council
Chyis Bowers, Interim City Attorney
Craig D. Kintan, City Auditor
Daniel F. Solis, Administrative Judge
Ryan S. Evans, First Assistant City Manager
Eric D. Campbell, Assistant City Manager

Jill A. Jordan, P.E., Assistant City Manager

Mark McDaniel, Assistant City Manager

Joey Zapala, Assistant City Manager

Jeanne Chipperfield, Chief Financial Officer

Sana Syed, Public information Cfficer

Elsa Cantu, Assistant to the City Manager — Mayor & Council



